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World Down Syndrome Day 2019 #WDSD19 #LeaveNoOneBehind 
What a superb day we all had yesterday, celebrating World Down Syndrome Day and raising awareness! So many of our 
children ‘rocked their socks’ and showed their support by wearing odd socks. It was a pleasure to see. At Florence Melly we 
understand that our differences are what make us great!  

In Other News… 
Every day is always action-packed and fun-filled here at Florence Melly. 
That is what we are all about...creating memorable experiences for our 
pupils. If you don’t already, please check out our school Twitter feed as it 
is packed full of the activities we have been up to this week. You can 
follow us at @FloMellyNews.  
Here are just a few of the things we’ve been up to... 
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World Story Telling Day 
Wednesday this week was World Storytelling Day and what better way to experience and celebrate this than a visit 
to Central Library in the city centre. It was the first time for some of our Year 2 children visiting this amazing building. The 
children started off in the fantastic children's area where they thoroughly enjoyed having a search through the books and 
all found a book they liked. There was plenty of discussion about the children’s favourite authors too. The children then 
decided where to go to read…the enormous spherical room has areas for everyone! A great choice! Quieter long seats 
around the edges, tables and chairs, beanbags and cushions; the children managed to try them all.  The visit ended with a 
short trip to the top of the library.  The children marvelled at the fantastic views from the rooftop of the library. From that 
height it was easy for us to appreciate our wonderful city. A memorable experience for all involved! 

On parents evening, a large percentage of you completed the parent questionnaire and feedback form and we appreciate 
that you did. Your views are very important to us. We appreciate and value all feedback so that we can continue to improve 
the educational experience that we provide for your children. Please find the results of the questionnaire on our website. 
They were overwhelmingly positive and we thank you for that. Rest assured we will be working tirelessly to ensure that any 
concerns raised during parents evening are addressed. Please come into school to discuss any concerns that you may have. 
We are here to help and are always available. 

Free English Course for Parents 
We are working closely with a local organisation called JM Education who are offering a FREE English course for parents at 
our school. Tuesday 26th March 2019 is the final chance for you to register onto the course. If you are interested please 
attend school at 1.15pm this Tuesday where you can speak to the experts at JM Education. For more information, please 
see Miss Campbell (our EHAT Lead) who has helped arrange this fantastic opportunity. 

Enjoying Vegan Food as part of our Vibrant DT Curriculum 
Year 4 have been really busy this week as they rolled up their sleeves, put on their chef whites and fired up the cookers, 
making Vegan pasta! The children learnt about what a vegan likes to eat and really enjoyed a taste of Veganism. A huge 
thank you to Apple of my Eye - who provide the wonderful cookery experiences for our children.  

Gaudi Inspired Artwork 
Earlier this week, 4M were given the opportunity to complete an art project with the artist Becky Barnett. They learnt about 
the famous artist Gaudi and linked their learning to their history topic about the Romans and their mosaics. They enjoyed 
creating their own mosaics.  
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